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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO2667 Discount Auto Sales
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 7/30/2009 3:23 PM
End: Thu 7/30/2009 3:53 PM
Duration: 30 minutes

Farzad Sarabi called @ 2:50-ish re NTC received.  Very concerned about letter implying a fuel leak, when only incident 
was a bucket of motor oil (5 quarts or so) that was accidently kicked over and used by a “Bad Apple” in the 
neighborhood.  Everyone in neighborhood has stories.  Wanted to verify was older incident and not a fuel leak at a nearby 
site.  A review of the file indicates that is exclusively a SLIC site.  Only information in case file is pre 2000, and they only 
need to upload info post July 2005.  If so, that may only be the NTC letter.   Recommend he reply or write on letter to 
clarify his position. 


